

School of Music

St. John's, NL Canada A1C 5S7 Tel: 709 864 7486/7 Fax: 709 864 2666 . www.mun.ca

December 19, 2017

Kathryn Stewart 3A Hoyles Avenue St. John's, NL A1B 1E2

Dear Kathryn;

I wanted to personally convey my congratulations to you on your exceptional level of achievement in applied study. This level of achievement is rare within applied musical studies. Indeed, it is a distinction. Well done!

Keep up the good work. I look forward to hearing you in performance soon.

Sutherland, PhD (Exon)

DEAN



Recognition of Excellence

In recognition of outstanding achievement and pursuit of excellence by a Memorial University student at the graduate level.

Awarded to:



Soné Jupanent	_
Dean of Graduate Studies	

May 28, 2018

Date



The School of Music

The Kjellrun Hestekin Bursary for 2017

is awarded to

Kathryn Stewart

The Kjellrun Hestekin Bursary was established through gifts from the family and friends of Kjellrun Hestekin, a valued member of the School of Music's faculty for nearly 40 years. The scholarship will be award annually to a full-time graduate student enrolled in the School of Music.